Dear Chair Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

My testimony is in opposition to Senate Bill 2199.

This bill is unnecessarily restrictive and harmful to North Dakota citizens. It curtails human rights
by imposing controversial and overreaching language to the century code. It will harm people |
know and care about, and it will degrade the reputation of North Dakota as a state.

| ask that you give this bill a Do Not Pass.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,
Shane Thielges



